

September 25, 2018

Dear Mayor Moore and Board of Aldermen,

The African American Heritage Society at the September 11, 2018 Board Meeting voted unanimously to support the resolution proposed by the City of Franklin to place interpretive markers on the Franklin Square and other historic locations to tell the full story of the African American Experience before, during and after the Civil War.

Our organization looks forward to being part of this project including fundraising, sign content and sign placement.

The City's leadership in seeking to tell the whole history and complete story of our community is deeply appreciated. You are to be commended for these efforts.

Respectfully,

Alma McLemore, President

On behalf of the Board of Directors

Cc: Eric Stuckey
Board of Aldermen